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The draft NPDES permits for CAFO's are not stringent enough to protect Washington state waters.

It does not include ALL CAFOs, thus leaving 200 or more completely unregulated.
It does not provide for enforcement of riparian buffers to protect salmon.
It does not consider the enormous financial and environmental costs of pumping manure lagoons in
flood plains.
It does not consider the effects of methane on climate change.

Please correct these deficiencies and provide effective enforcement to protect our environment.
Thank you.


